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*THIS OUR FINAL NEWSLETTER FOR 2021* 

PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

COVID Infections are on the increase in Gauteng. 
Parents are advised to ensure the safety of learners during this 
time. Should you decide to keep your children at home over 
the next few days please make sure that they are safe and 
supervised.  
Schools will be closing on Wednesday 15 December at 11:00 
for those planning to attend.  
Dismissal for the remainder of the term is 12:30 except 
Wednesday 15 December which is 11:00. Please ensure that 
children are collected at the Selkirk gate on time.  
 
This will be our last newsletter for the year. We look forward 
to a restful holiday and would like to wish you a blessed 
holiday and Merry Christmas to those who are celebrating.  
Happy New Year to all. See you on Wednesday 12 January 
2022 which is the proposed opening date for learners.  
 
Please find attached to the Newsletter a letter with details 
regarding the procedures for arrival on the first day of school 
next year.  

 

TERM 4 REPORTS 

Schedules have been ratified and reports have been issued to 
the Grade 3 learners.  
Grade R learners will receive their reports at the end of today. 
Grade 2&1 learners will receive their reports on their Fun Days 
(Wednesday and Thursday respectively).  
 
Please come through to the office between 10:00-11:00 
Wednesday to Friday this week to collect reports.  
 

AFTERCARE 

Aftercare will be available for those who have notified the 
office and made a booking this week.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GRADE 3 FUN DAY & ASSEMBLY 

A special thanks to all the parents who made the event so 
special for all out Grade 3 children. They have enjoyed the fun 
day. The link to the video of the assembly will be shared with 
the parents as soon as possible.  
 

Gr 1 & 2 - FUN DAYS IN DECEMBER  
 

We look forward to our Final Assembly and Fun Days this 
week.  
On these days’ learners will need to be collected at 12:30 
from the Selkirk Gate.   
 

The Fun Days are scheduled as follows: 
On Wednesday, 8 December ONLY Grade 2 learners.  
On Thursday, 9 December ONLY Grade 1 learners. 
 

PHOTO ENVELOPES - CLOSED  

We are unfortunately still waiting on the photographer to 
deliver the orders. We will notify parents as soon as we have 
the items.  
 

SWOP SHOP 

Thank you to the swop shop team for making yourselves 
available to run the Swop Shop last week Thursday.  
 

PS STAFF CHRISTMAS HAMPERS 

Thank you very much for your generous contributions toward 
the PS Staff hampers. They really appreciate the gesture.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEEKLY REMINDERS 

Dates to remember: 
8 December – Grade 2 – Assembly & Fun Day  
9 December – Grade 1 – Assembly & Fun Day  
15 December – School Closes 
12 January – School Opens 
                         

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

DECEMBER 
7th – Aleeya Bhamjee 
        Tshegofatso Olivier 
11th – Lukhanyo Mabuya 
12th – Leo Swart 
14th – Uzair Ebrahim 
15th – Tapiwa Chivaviro 
18th – Kamryn Minto 
19th – Shaamak Lala 
21st – Olebile Sefolo 
          Sifiso Willcox 
23rd – Amukelani Chiliza 
24th – Taresh Ramluckun 
           Jiya Seeta 
25th – Musa Gardee 
27th – Mbali-Ehle Mademutsa 
28th – Eesa Ebrahim 
           Emma Harris 
           Kaelo Nkhata 
29th – Yusuf Patel 
           Jasmine Reynard 
           Nhlanhla Twala 
30th – Oratile Masutha 
31st – Tamie Jani 
           Asanda Makasi 
           Nthato Serape 
 
We hope you have a special day! 
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